
Chairman’s Report 3rd July 2019 

 

I would like to say a big Thank You to the committee for their help and 

enthusiasm, without them the Watch would fail. 

Thanks to Janet and Margaret for providing the refreshments. 

Our thanks to Marian Rowson and Dave Clarke for collating and distributing 

the Newsletters and the co-ordinators for delivering them. 

I think our Newsletter looks good and its thanks to Tash and Gill for putting it 

together. 

The Police have attended our meetings when possible, also the crime rate in 

Nailsea stays relatively low. 

We had a stall at the Farmers Market on the 15th June, to say the weather was 

unkind is an understatement, it was appalling. I have to say the stall looked 

excellent, sad that not many people saw it. 

My biggest pleasure has been to see the numbers increasing at our meetings,  

it is great to get the support and lovely for our speakers to see a good 

gathering. 

As usual our website is useful to point of reference for police news, scams and 

meeting information. 

I hope our meetings continue to be well attended, keep spreading the word. 

Thank you for your support I hope Nailsea continues to thrive. 

Thank you 

Sue Lomax 

 


